[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes for the Facility Committee Meeting on September 11th, 2019
Those in attendance: Ruthanna Frizzell, Zackary Levchenko, Rich McFarland, Susanne Griepp, Kevin Herda, Megan George
1. Meeting was called to order at 5:33 PM.
2. Megan George made a motion to approve the minutes form the August 11TH meeting. MC
3. Megan asked Zach how the internet is at the school. Zach informed them the school district has a subscription for faster internet speeds than the current networking hardware can support. Megan wants to become more informed to educate the public when asked about what the levy will be for. 
4. The committee reviewed the pamphlet that Cindy put together. November 5th will be the date. Some suggestions are:
A new picture of the high school needs to be on the front as opposed to the old one. Remove Colville from levy list and replace with Kettle Falls. Make the list more comparable by adding Springdale and removing Deer Park. Replace the pictures with new real time photos of our equipment for a realistic view into our school technology. Replace M&O with the term Enrichment. Replace the word “building” with “existing”. Add “contact the district” and then we can refer to Megan, Kevin, and Ruthanna. Remove the tax break statement. Add verbiage around improving the infrastructure. Add photos of all schools. We need to print a bulk soon and get dispersed.
5. Safety verses security discussion. Safety should be the main forefront to get people to understand what the committee is asking for. Ruthanna was curious if we have had a safety specialist come in and assess what the best course of action would be to optimize safety. Rich stated that that would be part of the cost once the levy passed. 
6. “Chewelah Citizens for Kids”
7. Recap from meeting is to do some sort of a kick off for the levy. Even just providing documents and having information available will be helpful.
8. The need for the facility committee is a must in the ever-evolving needs of our school district. Even when the levy is over, there will still be an ongoing need to meet periodically.
9. Next meeting if scheduled for the 9th of October at 5:30 PM.
10. Meeting adjourned at 6:25 PM.

